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7th November 2023 
  
  

Children in Need 

  
  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
 
Children in Need is a UK charity that has raised over £1 billion since it began in 
1980 and has changed the lives of disadvantaged children and young people 

across the UK. 
 
As mentioned in last week’s newsletter, this year, Children in Need’s ‘SPOTacular 

event’, will take place on Friday 17th November and we are looking forward to 
fundraising for this as a school. 
 
School Council have spoken to their classes and decided that as a school we will 

be inviting children to wear their pyjamas to school for a small donation. 
 
School council would also like to raise some additional funds for Children in Need 
by holding a bake sale after school in the playground on this day. If you can 
bake/donate some cakes, please drop them to the office on the Friday morning or 
beforehand. 

 
We thank you for your ongoing support and look forward to a great day of 
fundraising in school. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
 

Yours Sincerely,   
 
Miss Hughes  
KS2 Teacher 
 


